
NEWSLETTER

May 2023 Utah County Art Board

Plein Air Show
Winners:
First Place....Abigail Palmer
"Big Rock Candy Mountain"

Second Place....Barbara
Ward "Spring Greens"

Third Place....Megan Reiker
"Morning Sun"

Honorable Mention....Ellen
Buchert "Bloom"

You Are Not Alone Show
I S  C O M I N G  U P  T H E  E N D  O F  J U L Y

Our subsequent show is "You Are Not
Alone" the intake will be July 29th, 2023
from 9-11 a.m.

Bring pieces of encouragement, hope
and support. All mediums welcome!

"Live in the Sunshine, Swim in the sea, drink in the wild air." -Ralph Waldo Emerson



May 2023 Utah County Art Board

Presidency Message
B Y  J E A N N E  G O M M

"Thank you for your beautiful entries in our recent shows. The Plein Air show is great
and we have some fun pieces up by the members of the Art Board. 

You Are Not Alone Show- Intake July 29. Do you have a piece that is inspiring and
encouraging? Art can be therapeutic. Lift someone with your work ."

* Thanks to Cindy Stapleton for judging our Plein Air Show.

Spotlight on Bill Brown
Recovering from a stroke
and he still entered the Plein
Air show. He is a long time
supporter of UCAB with him
and his wife, Marilyn. They
own Brown Gallery in
Springville.

https://www.brownandbrow
npainting.com/

Zions Bank Show
The Zions Bank Show was a
great event held May 19th
at the Zions Bank building.
We saw many of our artists
friends at the show. They
plan on holding the next
Provo one in 2025 and we'll
announce when they start
to accept applications to
the show so that you can
be well informed and apply
to be in it.

UCAB on Instagram
We're back! Please be sure
to tell all your art friends and
give us a follow on
Instagram @utahcountyart.

Keep an eye out for
contests, giveaways and art
updates for the Utah Valley!

"Live in the Sunshine, Swim in the sea, drink in the wild air." -Ralph Waldo Emerson


